
From: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
To: Sheelagh Laguna
Subject: FW: Objection to Incinerator at Eastern Creek
Date: Thursday, 11 August 2022 8:36:30 AM

 
 
Kind regards,
 
Patrick Copas
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
T (02) 9274 6273    E patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au
 

From: Bek Matthews  
Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2022 8:54 PM
To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox <Industry.Assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>;
imformation@planning.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Objection to Incinerator at Eastern Creek
 
To the fine people at Planning NSW,
 
I would like to take a couple minutes of your time to say I do object to this.
 
I am a hard working person and don't possess the big words that I am sure you have received or
expe t in submissions of this type. 
 
I do object for many reason but to put it simply.  The health of not just myself but my children,
grandchildren and neighbours. 
 
We suffer enough as it is with modern day smog among other things and to add another facility
in the area will be unfair, devastating and detrimental.  
 
Please please rule against placing this in our area. 
 
If you do plan that a facility of its kind must go ahead please place it away from any residents. 
 
I thank you for your time and ask you to please rule against placing this in our area.
 
Regards
 
Rebekah Matthews 
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